Community Transport Hub – Privacy Notice
We record information about calls to the Transport Hub. This is so that if a person calls again we can see what advice and signposting we provided. We also need to know why callers need community transport, because some Community Transport Schemes only offer support with certain types of journeys. We data cleanse and anonymise this information quarterly. 
When processing personal information, we are acting as the “data controller” and hold information under legitimate interest. As the hub is funding we provide anonymised information for reporting and monitoring purposes to funders and commissioners.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A link to our full privacy notice is here.
